
January 9, 2022 
Come worship with us! Sunday mornings 

 10:30 AM in person and online

Sermon: Invited to the Party

Scripture: Hebrews 10:19-25

Speaker: Rev. Jonathan Romig

  Reader         Prayer 
1/9/22 Lucas Pender Mark Pender 

1/16/22 Melissa Content Jonathan Romig  

1/23/22 Alan Moyer  

1/30/22 Bob Ethier 



Coming Soon
Youth Group Is Back! 

Come join us every Thursday Night starting January 6th.  6:30- 8:00 in 
person and 7:15- 8:00 on Zoom. 

January 9th, Semi-Annual Members Meeting Announcement 

Join the Elders, Deacons, and church members at 12:00 pm following the 
church service on January 9th to discuss our ministry, our finances, and 
some church-service format changes coming January 23rd. All are 
welcome. Zoom option will be available.

We’re excited about God’s plans in 2022 

On January 23rd, 2022, we are moving our Church Service to 10:00 AM 
with no Christian-Education hour. We are making some big changes to 
emphasize discipleship and engagement with God’s Word. The service 
will look like 20 minutes of worship, 20 minutes of preaching, and 45 
minutes of discussion, followed by 5 minutes of debriefing as a 
congregation. The children will be dismissed after the worship. Listen to 
upcoming sermons and come to the members’ meeting on January 9th to 
learn more. Or reach out to Andy or Jonathan to discuss. Thanks!

Children’s Ministry Volunteer Training 

Calling all Cornerstone Kids Volunteers! We are so excited to jump into 
this new year. Come join us on January 23rd after the service for a 
ministry update and policy training. (Required for all who wish to volunteer 
in 2022) Questions? Please contact our new Children’s Ministry 
Coordinator, Mackenna Platteel.

Our Week
Sunday 

10:30 Worship 

Thursday

Youth Group - 6:30 in person and 
7:15 on Zoom. 

- Next meeting 1/6

Friday 

Prayer Meeting on zoom 

Saturday 

Women’s Series - Jesus 
Encounters: Every other Saturday, 
from 9-10:30, at the Bradshaw’s. 

- Next meeting 1/15

Got News?
If you have an announcement for 
our weekly e-bulletin, please email 
cornerstonewestford@gmail.com 
by Wednesday morning.

mailto:cornerstonewestford@gmail.com


Announcements

Market Basket Gift Cards 

The church is all out of Market Basket gift cards, 
which we on occasion give to those in need. Any 
donation to the office would be greatly appreciated. 
Thanks!

Gentle & Lowly:

The Heart of Christ for Sinners and Sufferers (Free 
Book) — We now have free paperback copies 
of Gentle and Lowly at the Cornerstone Welcome 
Center. Please feel free to pick up a copy, and if you 
like it, give a copy to a friend. 

New Staff Member

Pastor Jonathan is pleased to announce the addition 
of a new staff member to Cornerstone, Mackenna 
Platteel. You’ve known Mackenna for quite some time 
from her work with our youth, but now she’s joining 
us as our new Children’s Ministry Coordinator. She 
loves kids and is working on an education degree. 
She’s super qualified! Mackenna will be working with 
Monique to lead children’s ministry discipleship and 
be helping me out in the office. I hope you’ll welcome 
her to this new position and join with her and the 
children’s ministry as they disciple our kids. - Pastor 
Jonathan

Current CCCC Newsletter

Click the image for the latest news → 

Elder Meeting Minutes 

Click the image for the latest news → 

http://ccccusa.com/FORESEE/
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/0B7-ldDamAoYPTllKNnFNSXBRbkk?usp=sharing


CHILDREN’S MINISTRY MOMENT 

Wanna get more involved with 
our Children’s Ministry? Come 
join our Volunteer Meeting! 

January 23rd after the service 
for a ministry update and 
policy training. 

CHECK LIST 
1. Complete Google Form 
2. Pass CORI and FBI check 
3. Attend Volunteer Training 

Meeting 

All three are required for all 
who wish to volunteer in 2022i

QUESTIONS?

Contact the 
Children’s Ministry Coordinator  

Mackenna Platteel 
Mackenna@cornerstonewestford.com

Scan here for Google Form 

mailto:Mackenna@cornerstonewestford.com


Thank you for 
giving to 
Cornerstone.  

We have three options: 

1. Online giving via 
Tithe.ly 

2. Mail a check 

3. Bill pay

Tithe.ly accepts debit, 
credit, or e-checks. You 
can also give through the 
tithe.ly app on iOS 
or Android. 

Please be aware of transaction fees 
and don’t forget to take off your 
pop-up blocker! You can find all these 
giving options at 
CornerstoneWestford.com/give.

Check us out 
on Instagram

Quick-Links
To learn more about Jesus, or for 
our e-bulletin, visitor form, and 
other helpful links, scan our QR 
code @cornerstone.westford

@cornerstone.westford.yg



COVID UPDATE - 1/3/2022 

The health and safety of our Cornerstone community is of utmost importance to 
us. Therefore we are closely monitoring the COVID statistics and will be prepared 
to take any measures necessary to keep us safe. Currently, this includes 
requiring anyone aged 5 or older to wear a mask when inside the church building. 
We also have set the seats in the sanctuary in groupings of 2, 3, 4, and 5, set 6 
feet apart, to encourage families to sit together and allow for social distancing. 

With the COVID numbers increasing, we may feel the need to return to fully 
remote worship. We do hope and pray that it doesn’t come to that, but will let you 
know as early as possible if we feel it is necessary.

Keep watching the website and Facebook page for updates.

We thank you all for your cooperation and support and pray for a healthy and 
blessed 2022.

Your Deacons


